
GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
DIRECTORATE OF HR. & TECH. EDUCATION

ITANAGAR
Dated: 12th April’2022

PUBLIC NOTICE

Common University Entrance Test (CUET)

It is hereby informed to all the Class XII Students appearing CBSE exam
2022, their Parents, Teachers, Principals, DDSEs, CBOs, Students’ Unions, all
Stakeholders andGeneral Public that University Grants Commission (UGC) has
made  the  Common  University  Entrance  Test  (CUET)  mandatory  for  new
admission  in  Undergraduate  Programme  in  all  the  UGC  funded  Central
Universities and its affiliated Colleges, from the current academic session 2022-
23.

Those Class XII students who aspire to take admission in Undergraduate
Courses (UG) in any of the Govt./ Private Colleges in Arunachal Pradesh or
outside, under Central University, need to appear in the CUET which will be
conducted by the National Testing Agency (NTA) in 13 languages (including
English, Hindi, Assamese and Bengali). 

Detailed  structure  of  CUET  (UG)  is  available  on  NTA  Website
https://nta.ac.in/

Online Registration and submission of Application Form for CUET (UG)
2022-23 is from 6th April to 6th May’2022 (up to 5.00 pm).

The detailed information in this regard is available on the official website
https://cuet.samarth.ac.in

Basic information may also be collected from the Principals of concerned
Higher Secondary Schools or DDSEs.

Candidates  are  advised  to  visit  the  NTA  CUET  (UG)-2022  official
website  https://cuet.samarth.ac.in for  latest  updates  regarding  the
Examination.

For  any  queries/  clarification,  candidates  can  also  call  at  the  NTA
Helpline  number011-40759000  or 011-69227700 or  write  to  NTA  atcuet-
ug@nta.ac.in
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